
 

 
 

 
 
June 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
University of Hull - Thursday 4th of July  
 
I am writing to inform you of a planned visit to University of Hull on Thursday 4th of July.  This 
visit will provide an opportunity for your child to gain valuable information about university and 
university life, as well as being able to speak directly with representatives from Hull University.  
 
The visit is an excellent opportunity for your child to discover what university life will look like 
and gain first-hand knowledge to support informed decision making on future options, they will 
also get to be involved in taster seminars throughout the day. 
 
Uniform 
Students will not be required to where school uniform for the visit.  
 
Payment Details  
The trip will be free of charge.  
 
Lunch  
Meal and drink Vouchers will be supplied by the University on the day, these vouchers can be 
spent at any food and drink provider on campus. Each Voucher has £10 on it. 
 
Arrangements for the Visit 
Students will meet Mr Thompson at Post 16 at 8:15am. 
 
Once we arrive at the university students can attend any lectures, they would like to gain more 
information about possible courses for the future. 
 
The visit will finish at 2:00pm and will return to school for 3:30pm   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
A Thompson 
 
A Thompson 
Progression Officer  
   
 


